
COME JOIN US FOR A DAY OF FUN AND FELLOWSHIP!
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT – ST. LOUIS ATHLETIC BOARD  

Friday, July 25, 2025
North Branch Golf Course

11:00 - Registration & Lunch
12:00 Shotgun Start

(Dinner Following Completion of Play)

Team Name or Sponsor:

Captain’s Name: hand/avg $100

Dinner
($25 Each)

Guest(s)

Phone: Email:

Player 2: hand/avg $100

Player 3: hand/avg $100

Player 4: hand/avg $100

 Proceeds first benefit the Bill Giltz Memorial Scholarship which recognizes both a Boy’s and Girl’s eighth 
grade basketball player and awards them a basketball camp tuition prior to their freshman year in hopes 
to carry on the tradition during their high school career. The remaining proceeds help offset the expenses 
of the athletic program offered at St. Louis and do not go into the general fund.   
 Please complete this form and provide us with an 18 hole handicap or average for each player then send 
the bottom portion of this form with check (payable to ST LOUIS ATHLETICS) to the following:
Michelle Wachsmann, St. Louis Church, 13 St. Louis Place, Batesville, IN 47006 by 07/18/2025.   
 If you have any questions or for more information, please contact Mike Burkhart at 812-525-6585. 

***** RETAIN TOP PORTION AS A REMINDER *****

INCLUDES

LUNCH & DINNER!
BEER & POP!

CASH PRIZES!
GOLF!

$100


